
TO:   CITY COUNCIL  

FROM:  PUBLIC WORKS SUPERVISOR JOE ZIERDEN 

MEETING OF:  FEBRUARY 5, 2024  

SUBJECT: LIFT STATION 6 AND 7 REHABILITATION 

 

BACKGROUND:  The 2023 lift station inspections identified the need of new base elbows and 

guide posts to eliminate pump leaning/associated leakage in station 6 and 7.  The lift stations 

are approximately 20 years old and the wear/tear seen is not unusual.  A quote was obtained 

from Quality Flow Systems to rehabilitate lift station 6 ($22,100) and 7 ($18,750) for a total of 

$40,850.  The rehabilitation was budgeted for 2024. 

REQUESTED ACTION:  A motion to approve rehabilitation of lift station 6 and lift station 7 from 

Quality Flow Systems for $40,850.00 would be appreciated. 

 


